
A PETITION FROM RIVERDALE PARK CITIZENS:
OPPOSITON TO APPROVING CLASS B+BWL LICENSE

FOR THE UNO RESTAURANT AT 5552 KENILWORTH AVE.

Dear Board of License Commissioners:

We, the undersigned, object to approving the application for a Class B+ BWL license for

UNO restaurant and liquor store at 5552 Kenilworth Avenue.  We, the citizens of Riverdale

Park, are strongly opposed to the granting of such a license at this location and urge the

Board of License Commissioners to deny this license on grounds that if this application is

approved, it could result in significant increase in crime and would create additional public

safety challenges.

NAME STREET ADDRESS SIGNATURE

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

10.

11.

12.

13.

14.

15.

16.

17.

18.

19.

20.

21.

22.

23.

24.

25.

26.

27.

28.

29.

30.


